
17th  May 1979

Thank you very much for your kind letter.

You have been a wonderful friend. in recent
years especially in lean times when
friendship matters most .  Not only that
but you have always been on hand with
crucial advice and encouragement .  I. hope.
that I will not let you down.

With  best wishes,

David English Esq


